
Mercury Systems Receives $2.1
Million  Order  for  RF
Amplifiers Required for Navy
Program
ANDOVER,
Mass. — Mercury Systems Inc. received a $2.1 million order
from a leading
defense prime contractor for custom-engineered radio frequency
(RF) amplifiers required
for an advanced naval electronic support program, the company
said in a release.

The order
was booked in the company’s fiscal 2019 third quarter and is
expected to be
shipped over the next several quarters.

Mercury
Systems  offers  a  broad  range  of  RF  and  microwave  product
offerings designed and
manufactured in its scalable Advanced Microelectronics Centers
(AMC) located
throughout the United States.

“With
co-located engineering and manufacturing resources, our AMC
facilities are the
ideal  solution  to  deliver  highly  differentiated  custom  RF
microelectronics with
affordable, long-term supply continuity,” said Kevin Beals,
vice president and
general manager of Mercury’s RF and Microwave group.

“Receiving this order from
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our valued defense prime contractor customer further validates
the power of
Mercury’s  next-generation  business  model  to  support  our
military forces with
sophisticated microelectronics that are second to none.”


